
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Weekly Update – Friday 17 September 2021 

Join us for Sunday Service virtually: 
 

September 19 – Susan McIlveen will lead us in worship. 

Mark 9:30-37  Shirley Codd will be our scripture reader. 
 

All services available via  Prairie Spirit YouTube link. 
 

 

You are asked to keep Rev. Ken Delisle in your thoughts and prayers.  He lost his partner John in 

springtime and had surgery in June.  He is recuperating well from his surgery and starting to feel 

stronger physically.  Below you will see that there is a funeral for his partner this Saturday.  
 

From Prairie to Pine Region Newsletter: 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the family and friends of the Rev. John Robertson who will 

gather for a small funeral celebrating his life at on Saturday September 18, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 

in Winnipeg. Rev. Robertson died on March 14, 2021. He was retired Ministry Personnel and a 

member of the executive of the Prairie to Pine Regional Council. Here is the link for John’s 

service: https://youtu.be/JQviwn83vxU. It is also available on John’s memory page at the 

Thomson Funeral Home site. 
 

 

Susan’s Ordination—You’re Invited! 
 

“Look! I’m doing a new thing…I’m making a way in the desert, streams 

in the wilderness.”   (Isaiah 43:19) 
 

Susan McIlveen is being ordained on Sunday, September 19 at 7 p.m. 

and you’re invited to attend! 

After five long years of full-time ministry placement and Master of 

Divinity studies through the Atlantic School of Theology, Churchill Park 

United Church (the community of faith which sponsored her candidacy) 

and Prairie to Pine Region invite Prairie Spirit United to celebrate this 

rite of passage with Susan. God is doing a new thing! 
 

In Person: The service will take place in the sanctuary at Churchill Park United Church (CPUC), 525 

Beresford Ave., Winnipeg. Masks and physical distancing are required; vaccinations are not. If you 

have questions, please call the CPUC office at 204-452-8561. 
 

Online: Email CPUC at office@churchillparkunited.ca to request the Zoom link for the service and 

it will be sent to you. The livestream will begin at 7 p.m. 

Here’s what’s up at Prairie Spirit 

Prairie Spirit United Church 

207 Thompson Drive, Winnipeg, MB   R3J 3E2 
Phone:  204-832-1000    Email:  office@prairiespirituc.org 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCO_fRk1jO7L5A098YBHz6Yw
https://mnwo.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=049b24868af3bed6464e05592&id=2c5d2c4b7c&e=9a887e30ad
mailto:office@churchillparkunited.ca


Did you know … 

The 3rd Anniversary of PSUC is coming up on Sunday 3 October 2021 

Stay tuned for further surprises! 

 

 
 

 

 

Prairie Spirit United Church  and several other 

churches  support  the Grow Project called 

COOL..  

Communities Offering Others Life. 

 

The farm, owned by Dave Wiebe and sons is just 

west of Winnipeg on Highway 2.  Linda Uhrich was 

able to attend the harvest on September 9. Eight 

combines cleared 80 acres of canola in 45 minutes.  

 

 

 

Proceeds from the crop / crop insurance will go to the 

Canadian Foodgrains Bank to help fight hunger 

around the world.   

 

Canada Foodgrains Bank Video about this project 

 

 

Please submit Weekly Updates to the office by Wednesday morning. 

Please send the article as you would like it to appear, 

include Title, Write-up, files or posters to be included if any. 

Submissions for our October Newsletter should be received in the office by October 1st. 

 

If you would like to register for our Member Only area of the PSUC website, please email the office 

with your name and email address. 

In the Member Only section you will have access to past Annual Reports, Governance Structure, 

Ministry Profile, Oversight & Executive Minutes, Newsletters & Weekly Updates. 

 

Susan's Office Hours are Tues-Fri 10am-12noon 

PSUC Office Hours are Tues-Fri 10am-2pm 
 

How to Reach us by email: 
 

Susan McIlveen     susan@prairiespirituc.org 

Sherri in the Office      office@prairiespirituc.org 

https://fb.watch/80utciWFvR/
mailto:susan@prairiespirituc.org
mailto:office@prairiespirituc.org

